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GGAA Newsletter May 2019

Dear Plotholder,

As we announced in the last newsletter and at the AGM last week, we
will be changing the padlocks on the gates, because it seems that too
many people who are not plotholders still have keys.

The change will be on Saturday 11th May 2019. They will be
combination padlocks. The code will be: 13579

We will change the code periodically and will inform you by

email. Please do not pass the code on to non-plotholders.

We will put some phone numbers on the gates so if you forget the code
you can ring one of the numbers..

Please remember always to lock the gate behind you,even if you find it
open, and don't forget to reset the numbers on the padlock to something

which is not the code.



« ltis probably sensible to hang onto your old keys for a while.

o If you have any problems let us know.
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